TOWN OF CAMPTON PLANNING BOARD WORK SESSION AUGUST 6, 2019

The Planning Board met this date with Stuart Pitts, Chairman, Bill Cheney, Ex-Officio and Jay Pafundi, Alternate.

Stuart Pitts opened the meeting 6:35 PM.

Stuart Pitts moves to appoint Jay Pafundi as a regular member for meeting. Bill Cheney seconds the motion. Motion carried.

Stuart Pitts moves to go into regular session to discuss the Voluntary Merger Application from Arthur and Carol Evans. After discussion the Board approves the Voluntary Merger Application.

Stuart Pitts moves to return to work session. Bill Cheney seconds the motion. Motion carried.

The Board reviewed correspondence from Larry Giarrizzo regarding his driveway off of Loft Circle. The Board found no issues with his proposal to use the spur road/cu-de sac as a 50-foot right of way for a driveway with the understanding that if the road were to ever be built as originally approved it could potentially impact his property.

The Planning Board adjourned at 7:20 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Stuart Pitts Chairman